




and properly carry out the work set out in clause 8 of its Operating Licence. If that is the case, Flow asks 
IPART to revisit its consideration of the relevant costs, so that the objectives of clause 8 can be properly met. 

Conclusion 

We thank IPART for the opportunity to provide our feedback to the Draft Report and look forward to 
engaging further in respect of the Review. If you or the Tribunal have any questions regarding Flaw's 
submission, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at . 

Yours faithfully 

Mark Edler 
Executive Manager - Corporate Services 
Flow Systems Pty Ltd 

Review of prices for Sydney Water from 1 July 2020 - Draft Report 3 of 3 




